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Recommendation to City Council to concur in the recommendation of the Housing and
Neighborhoods Committee to name the future park at 3rd Street and The Promenade "Harvey Milk
Promenade Park."

The Housing and Neighborhoods committee, at its meeting held Tuesday, July 19, 2011, considered
communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Housing and Neighborhoods Committee to the City council to name
the future park at 3rd Street and The Promenade "Harvey Milk Promenade Park."

Approve recommendation.

Councilman Dee Andrews
Chair, Housing and Neighborhoods Committee
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